
Lanny Kenner  
District 7  
 
Chairman Porter and committee members, 
I am requesting YES votes on SB2379. 
 
SB 2379 would require a landowner’s signature to come on his land to survey or by a court 
order. 
 
Even though this would take extra time for all the permissions, it would be respectful to the 
landowners.  Most landowners would have no problem signing off for projects like water projects 
or any other beneficial projects for the community. 
 
Please show the landowners respect by voting YES on SB 2379. 
 
Thank you, Lanny Kenner  


